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Fabege changes report date to October 28, 2004  

Due to the change in Fabege’s ownership structure and to coordinate with Wihlborgs’ report date, 
Fabege has decided to change the release date of its interim report for the nine-month period 
January – September 2004. The report will now be released on October 28, 2004, instead of 
October 26 as previously announced.   
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